< d Cre"“ '.30".P .Grlou:p Limited
Credit Corp Group G o a7

www.creditcorp.com.au

17 December 2014

ASX Market Announcements Office
Australian Securities Exchange

20 Bridge Street

SYDNEY NSW 2000

Revised Purchasing Guidance

The company now advises that it is likely to exceed its most recent purchasing
guidance. Purchases for the 2015 financial year are expected to be in the range of
$120 million to $130 million, compared with earlier guidance of $80 million to $90
million.

While the market for Purchased Debt Ledgers (PDLs) remains very competitive,
price growth has moderated over recent months. As a consequence Credit Corp has
been successful in renewing forward flow contracts and securing additional volumes.

We are pleased to secure these increased purchasing volumes at prices which
should meet our stated return criteria.

The increase in purchasing will not result in an increase in current year earnings, but
will improve the outlook for the 2016 financial year. The company confirms its full
year guidance for the 2015 financial year as follows:

Updated Dec 14 Issued Nov 14
PDL acquisitions $120 - $130m $80 - $90m
Net lending $40 - $50m $40 - $50m
NPAT $36 - $38m $36 - $38m
EPS 78 - 83 cents 78 - 83 cents

For more information, please contact:

Mr Thomas Beregi Mr Michael Eadie
Chief Executive Officer Chief Financial Officer
Tel: +61 2 9347 3613 Tel: +61 2 8114 3542

Email: tberegi@creditcorp.com.au Email: meadie@creditcorp.com.au




